
Foothills Music Teachers Association Kick Off Monthly Meeting 
August 16, 2023 

Thomas Hoops, President, opened the meeting at 9:40 at the home of Elinore 
Quander with 9 members present. 

May minutes from the general meeting and July board meeting minutes were 
approved and will be posted on the website.

Amy Israel Erhand announced that the September program will be Technology 
in Music by Ben Raznick

Membership:  A teacher contact list was passed among the members for 
approval and corrections.

Secretary:  Sue Brownson asked that members use the Garrison Street entrance 
when we resume meeting at Our Saviour’s Church.

Treasurer:  Elinore Quander reported that we have received $496 from MTNA.  
There is a balance of $2100.  If you would like to donate to foundation fellow, 
Leila Viss, please do so on the MTNA website.

Davina Perret asks that all items for the newsletter be turned in by the first of 
each month.

Certification:  Elinore Quander reported that Davina Perret is actively working 
on her certification.

Holiday Benefit Concert:  Davina Perret passed a sign up list for the concert on 
December 2, 2023  at Southwest Plaza.

Performance Group:  Check the newsletter.  September meeting will be at the 
home of Laura Rogers.

PRP:  Check newsletter

Sonatina Festival:  Helen Gleason.  The festival will be March 9, 2024 at CCU.  
The list of approved music is on the website.



Achievement Day:  Davina Perret.  November 4, 2023 at CCU.  Deadline for 
registration is October 4.

Winterfest:  Laura Rogers.  January 27, 2024 at Our Saviour’s Corner of Hope.

Old Business:
Please watch the newsletter for a change to the level for Winterfest  and rule 
#19 for the Sonatina Festival.

New Business: A piano music sale will be held at the home of Christelle Menth 
and Alfred Born August 31-September 2 through appointment.

The next meeting will be held at Our Saviour’s Church on September 20 at 
9:30 am.
Thomas Hoops adjourned the meeting at 11am

Respectfully submitted,

Sue Brownson, secretary


